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% '41315 Walnut Street, Suite 1632 IN RESPONSE REF 5g,,

Philadelphia, PA 19107 TO F01A-81-416 %)

Dear Ms. Dorsey: ll
' This is in partial response to your letter dated October 13,1981, in
'

which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy
of each and every document to, from, or routed through the Nuclear
Regulatory Comission, regarding, relating or referring in any way to
the scope of the Probabilistic Risk Assessment for the Limerick Generating
Station, Units 1 and 2 (Docket Nos. 50-352 and 50-353).

In response to your request, copies of the documents listed on Appendix
A hereto, are enclosed. These documents have not been previously made
available to the public.

It is NRC practice to routinely place documents in the NRC's Public
Document Room located at 1717 H Street, N.W., Washington, D.C., for
public inspection and copying. We have been advised that other documents.
on the subject of your interest are on file there. The char
reproducing records located in the PDR is five cents ($0.05)ge forper page,
as specified in 10 CFR 9.14(a). Copies of these documents can be purchased
by writing directly to the PDR. Upon yoar agreement to pay the raproduction
charges, the PDR will arrange for the records to be reproduced by Literature
Research Company, a private reproduction contractor servicing the PDR.
You will be billed by Literature Research Company for the reproduction
charges, plus tax and postage.

We are continuing our search for any other documents which may be subject
to your request, and we will write you again when our search is completed.

Sincerel ,

-

- /c . #,

J.'M. Jelton, Director
Division of Rules and Records

- ' Office of-Administration

Enclosures: As stated -
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APPENDIX A

1. 4/30/30 Memorandum To: H. R. Denton, From: B. K. Grimes, Subject:
" Candidate Sites For Risk Studies". (9 pages)

2. 5/6/80 Letter To: E. G. Bauer, Jr. , From: D. G. Eisenhut,
Subject: " Risk Evaluation - Limerick Generating Station,
Units 1 and 2". (2pages)
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3. 5/15/80 Memorandum To: A. Schwencer, From: D. Sells, Subject:
" Meeting With Applicant On Risk Evaluation - Limerick
Generating Station". (3pages)

4. 5/21/80 Handwritten Notes - by A. A. Lakner, " Topics of Discussion
With PEC". (3 pages)

5. 5/21/80 Viewgraph Charts (copies) " Limerick Pre'iminary Risk
Assessment - Technical Program Description. (10 pages)

6. 5/23/80 Memorandum To: A. 1chwencer, From: D. Sells, Subject:
" Summary of Meeting With Philadelphia Electric Company".
(19 pages)

7. 6/19/80 Memorandum To: H. R. Denton, From: R. H. Vollmer,
Subject: " Reopening of NEPA Issues On Risk-Study
Plants". (2 pages)

8. 12/9/80 Set of Slides (Copies) on " Presentation of' Results",
which were shown at the December 9,1980 Meeting.
(66 pages)

9. 3/24/81 Memorandum To: C. Wordhead et. al., From: D. Sells,
Subject: " Limerick Cenerating Station Preliminary Risk
Evaluation, with cover pages only for Volumes I and II,
(3pages)

10. 3/31/81 Letter To: Robert L. Tedesco, From: Alan J. Nogee, Subject:
Preliminary Assessment of Philadelphia Electric's
Probabalistic Risk Assessment for the Limerick Generating
Station. (2pages)

11. 4/8/81 Memorandum To: R. L. Tedesco, From: A. C. Thadani, Subject:
" Acceptance Review - Limerick Generating Station" (1 page)
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